
Pedagogy and Technology Training (PATT) Faculty Development Program

Introductory Workshops Fall 2014

PATT Introductory Workshops is one of the four types of resources available through the PATT Program 

to all teaching faculty and adjuncts who aim to develop and teach online courses, or develop technology 

to be used in traditional classes. 

Time Management in Online Teaching (Wed, Oct. 29th and Thurs, Oct. 30th)
This workshop aims to provide good practice guides and tips on how to make the online teaching experience easy to 

manage whilst also providing a quality student learning and engagement experience. 

Moving Student Engagement Activities Online (Wed, Nov. 5th and Thurs, Nov. 13th)
This workshops aims to outline good practice and ideas for how to turn in-class activities into online student engagement 

activities that will enrich the learning and teaching experience. Participants are encouraged to bring activities with them 

that they use so that these can serve as discussion points in the workshop.

Assessment as Learning Activities (Wed, Dec. 3rd and Thurs, Dec. 11th) 
This workshops aims to show how assessment strategies can be used as actual teaching tools to more fully solidify the 

learning outcomes of a course, as well as providing another opportunity for using assessments as actual student activity 

and engagement tools. The workshop will also discuss how to ensure diversity on assessment methods to ensure that all 

learning styles are targeted.

Other PATT Program resources:  Peer Mentoring Sessions,  Academic 

Technology Development, and Micro Grants.

All workshop sessions will be held during community hour, 

1.40-3pm in Room NB1.99

For more info on the PATT Program or to sign up 

for a session, please go to the online scheduler on:

https://johnjayonline.com/instructors/facultydev/patt

https://johnjayonline.com/instructors/facultydev/patt

